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Kirakira Police conducts awareness talk at Manita village 

Over 800 people including women and children have attended and listened to a police 
awareness talk conducted at Manita village in Central Makira this week (12 March 2023). 

Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Makira-Ulawa Province, Superintendent Peter Sitai 
says, “The awareness talk covered health issues related to consumption of kwaso 
(homebrew) and smoking of marijuana.” 

PPC Sitai says, “The awareness talk also makes it clear to the people of Manita on criminal 
charges related to planting of marijuana, brewing of kwaso, selling and consumption of the 
kwaso product.” 

Superintendent Sitai says, “Brewing of kwaso, planting of marijuana and domestic violence 
has become a great concern for police in Makira-Ulawa Province today which officers work 
tirelessly to deal with." 

Mr. Sitai says, “Community leaders are advised to formalize a crime prevention strategy and 
By-Law as a way forward to deal with issues that arise at the village level.”  
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The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 

 

 

mailto:rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb
http://www.rsipf.gov.sb/
http://www.facebook.com/rsipf

